
 

                                
 
14th January 2025 
 
 

The Patana Libraries 
A Workshop for Parents 

Primary Hall - 8:00 am until 9:00 am 
Tuesday, January 21st, 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Please join Ms. Tracey (Teacher Librarian) and Mr. M. (Head of Libraries) for a workshop to share 
what the libraries at Patana have to offer. 
 
During the workshops they will be discussing and sharing a range of information and ideas: 
 

● The library website and what we have to offer in it 
● How we can help 
● How to encourage reading 
● Are graphic novels real books? 
● Book recommendations 
● What we offer for FS&KS1 and KS2 children in lessons 
● Upcoming events 
● Getting involved 
● Discussion about libraries of the future 
● Our various collections and where to find them 
● Q&A session 
● A potential library tour, if there is time at the end of the workshop 

 
With a mixture of presentation and interactive activities, you will hopefully leave the workshop with a 
greater knowledge and understanding of what our libraries have to offer and how they can support 
you and your children’s reading journey.  
 

We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 21st January for this informative workshop. 

 
Please complete the Google Form, using the RSVP link below, to indicate your attendance at 
this workshop: 
RSVP 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah McCormack 
Primary Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1sWZhmo0sOGtoaDSGxh8HrNcP3mqmEXkjuuuzvT5JLF8/preview

